
Project Update: April 2012 
 
I wish to share a link in which we are interviewed by wildlife photographer and crocodile attack 
specialist, Brandon Sideleau, along with Adam Britton, one of the top crocodile experts in the 
world today. 
 
Of course, the support of the Edmonton Reptile and Amphibian Society, The Global Federation of 
Animal Sanctuaries, and The Rufford Small Grants Foundation are all mentioned in the 
podcast: http://crocodilian.blogspot.com/2012/02/croclog-podcast-episode-9.html Our interview 
starts around minute 42 and lasts at least 30 minutes. 
 
Additionally, if you have not seen our latest rescues, be sure to check out the amazing story of the 
recovery and re-release of a shot crocodile, and one of the two crocodiles we rescued from a 
sewage pit and now have in captivity for rehabilitation. We will be rescuing the second crocodile 
from this same pit today. http://www.americancrocodilesanctuary.org/apps/videos/ 
and http://www.americancrocodilesanctuary.org/apps/photos/ 
 
Busy with rescues and nesting season, I will be completing my application for the next Rufford 
Small Grant this week to continue our research and to have collected crocodile scute samples 
exported to the USA for toxicity testing. 
 
My final publishable article will follow shortly thereafter. Collecting data, rescuing crocodiles, and 
filming, including Discovery Channel World's "Wildlife SOS," has us busier than ever. I have been 
asked by The World Wildlife Foundation Poland to appear on their newest series, "Women at the 
End of the World," filming to start this last summer. I aim to make all of you proud. 
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